
WELCOME NEWS

The start of the new academic year at 
ISCA is always an exciting time, full of 
creative possibilities, developing fresh 
ideas and forming new friendships. We 
would like to welcome all new and 
returningreturning students to the school and we 
very much look forward to working with 
you all in the coming weeks.

The term has kicked off with a wealth of 
induction activities and the start of rotation 
for Year 1 and Foundation students as 
they experience the different art and 
disciplinesdisciplines first hand. The lively critique 
was an opportunity to exchange ideas and 
reflect on further possibilities. 

For Year 2 and Portfolio students the focus 
is on university preparation and the first 
session of the Creative Practice 
ProgrammeProgramme at University of the Arts 
London. It is certainly wonderful to see the 
studios busy with students collaborating 
on tasks and honing new skills.

As the year unfolds, we will be publishing 
a series of newsletters with the focus on 
community, studio projects and 
extracurricularextracurricular activities. Now let's get to 
work!
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